
• Curtis Wallington 
Chief Executive Assistant to the CEO 
BE BAS HI 
1,528 Walnut Street 
Suite 200 

Dear Mr. Wallingtona 

26 June 1991 

I .would like to congratulate you on your response to 
questions posed on the 26 June episode of WXPN's "Radio­
Time". Your comments were thoughtful, yet non-
compromising. I especially enjoyed the last remark you made, 
concerning how the US prefers us to be "Americans" and nothing 
else. Mr. Qayyum did well also. 

My mother, Nancy Sweet, is the 1st Vice-President ot the Main 
Line NAACf, a parent and a concerned retired teacher with the 
Great Valley School District, Malvern, PA. As part of its 
bi-annual in-service teacher training program, the predominately 
white District will hold a Sensitivity Day to sensitize teachers 
to ethnic and cultural diversity within the District. Because 
she was impressed with your comments, my mother would like to 
submit your name and credentials as a potential speaker. 
We need strong, non-compromising African Americans to influence 
the hiring policies of the District. Currently, there is one 
African American person at my former high school, and no other 
African American personnel, besides the two janitors, who are 
brothers. 

So as you can see, African American people within the District 
need counsel, aid, and advocacy desperately. I trust that you 
will not disappoint us. 

Sincerely, 

Nan;;;...,-~ 

4 Holly Lane 

Malvern, PA 19J.5S 
(21.5) 64?-1481 

nhs/lls 


